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   THE BULBHORN 

Official Newsletter of the MVVC 

Postal Address PO Box 1301 Mildura 3502 

Email    2014mvvc@gmail.com 

   https://www.milduravintagevehiclesclubinc.com.au 

EVENTS COMMITTEE                      

Phil Roeszler 0419 985364                                             

Shane Downes 0408 214642 

John Stevens 0427 246524 

Phil Muir 0427 144 721 

Veronica Blanch 0428 820159  

John Sandford 0437 413007  

Hayden Muir 0421 438 229  

Andrew Hudson 0427 256 276  

                                           

PERMIT SCHEME OFFICERS (VIC)  

Ken Andrews 0409 386 082                                      

Shane Downes  0408 214 642    

Matthew Downes 0417 370 579        

                         

REGISTRAR (NSW)                             

Bob Jones  0490 059 983  

Robert Rigby 0427 274 998                                                                                  

EDITOR 

George Conner 

0410010996 

gconner308@gmail.com    

 

FEDERATION REPS.                        

Graeme Skinner                                                                            

0428 256 275  

Ken Andrews                                      

0409 386 082                   

 

LIQUOR LICENSEE                              

Brent Gowers 

CATERING COMMITTEE 

Leonie Lyttleton 

0448 082 424 

PROPERTY OFFICER                   

Anne Gleeson  

0428 386 475  

CARETAKER                                                      

Mack Warchow                           

0350 248439 

Frank Wallace                           

0447 848 338                       

CATERING ROSTER 

 Jenny Lloyd 

0427 157 152 

WELFARE OFFICER             

Allison McLeod  

0407 876 112  

Allisonmcleod55@outlook.com 

              

LIBRARIAN                                  

Alan Hassett 

03 5022 8818                                            

HISTORIAN                                       

Brent Gowers 

0417 300 914  

 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

Graeme Skinner                        

Ken Andrews                          

John Sandford    

Peter Stone’s Buick 

with passengers at 

the Botanic gardens 

Australia Day run. 
The car turns 99 this 

year! 

ON THE COVER 

PRESIDENT           

Graeme Skinner 

 0428 256 275  

VICE PRESIDENT         

Trevor Combe                             

0428 579 311                           

SECRETARY &                           

PUBLIC OFFICER                                     

Carolyn Gowers 

0427 848 012 

2014mvvc@gmail.com                           

Asst SECRETARY 

Marjory Kissick                          

03 5023 8590                               

0439 808 430                       

TREASURER            

Rod Gleeson                                    

0418 359 662  

Asst TREASURER                     

John Sandford                                 

0437 413007  

MEMBERSHIP & PUBLICITY 

OFFICER  

Trevor Combe 0428 579 311  

ATTENDANCE RECORDER        

Trevor Combe 

               

+COMMITTEE          

2024 – 2025 

For information of members and guests:               

alcohol is not for sale prior to or during meetings. 

Committee / licensee 

         Editorial Time Constraints!                                          

Could all members please note.                    

All contributions towards each Bulbhorn publica-

tion, including advertisements and committee 

reports are to be on the editors desk no later 

than the 20th of the month prior to the next 

general meeting. 

  Editor.                                   

M.V.V.C. Inc is a proud member of “Federation (Victoria)” &            

The New South Wales Southern Motoring Association Inc. 

Click on the links below to view the Federation and SMA websites 

 http://www.federation.asn.au                

http://southernmotoring.com 

CLUB MEETINGS 

Held on the first      

Friday of each 

month, 

except January,   
Start Time: 7.30pm   

Wilkinson Hall,       

Cnr William Street 

& Burns Street,             

Gol Gol N.S.W.                                          

 

The views and or comments expressed in this publication are those of the individual contributor and are not necessarily endorsed by the Club or the current 
Committee of the Club. Whilst every care is taken to determine the safety of any technical information provided and the accuracy of the information supplied 

for inclusion in this newsletter, it is printed in good faith and neither the Committee nor the Club accept any responsibility for any inaccuracy, loss or injury     

incurred by any application of such Information. 

NO SMOKING  
IN THE CLUB ROOMS 

OR ON THE GROUNDS 

TO COMPLY WITH REGULATIONS 

SET BY THE WENTWORTH SHIRE 

If you are able to provide transport for those members una-

ble to drive themselves to meetings, or are a member who is  

unable to attend a meeting and would like other members to 

assist with transport, please contact Jan Collins on the        

Monday prior to the meeting. 

mailto:2014mvvc@gmail.com
https://www.milduravintagevehiclesclubinc.com.au
mailto:gconner308@gmail.com
mailto:Allisonmcleod55@outlook.com
mailto:2014mvvc@gmail.com
http://www.federation.asn.au/
http://southernmotoring.com/
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February 2025 

Friday 7th  Meeting at Clubrooms 8pm start 

Saturday 15th Lady’s day. 10am at clubrooms for morning tea. Bring a plate to share. Drive  

   to Woodsies via Red Cliffs for Lunch. 

Saturday 15th AUSFLY. See info in whats on section Pg 17. 

Fri 21st to Sun 23rd  Lake Cullulleraine camp out at Tranquil Waters with Saturday night Pizza night. 

   Club members to supply a sweet to share. Day trips welcome. You will need to  

   book (0488571675). The club needs numbers please. 

March 2025 

Friday 7th  Meeting at Clubrooms 8pm start 

Sunday 16th  Meet at Lock 11 at 9.30am for morning BYO tea. Then move to Shane and Vicki’s 

   shed/stitch and bitch room. Then onto Phil and Sue’s for a BYO BBQ lunch.  

 Saturday 29th 9.30am Morning tea at club rooms, bring a plate to share then to Pooncarie for  

   lunch. Depart clubrooms at 10.30. 

April 2025 

Friday 4th  Meeting at clubrooms 8pm 

Sunday 6th  All Ford Day in Geelong 

Sunday 6th  Meet at Spotlight 10.30am. Drive to Mildura Holden Museum for a BBQ lunch. 

Fri 18th to Mon 21st   EASTER EVENTS. Friday Show n Shine in Mall. Also sign in for the Club Rally. 

   Get your entries in and make it a big one! 

Friday 25th  ANZAC Day parade.  

 

Keep an eye out for SMS messages regarding runs.  
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Hello Members, 

Welcome to our first meeting in 2025. Hope you all had a great 

Christmas and New Year. Our Christmas party was a great success 

for all those that attended. It was a very enjoyable evening. Thanks to 

all those who contributed to make it such a success. 

The Christmas light run had a good turnout. As I was on call, I only 

attended the dinner at the Gol Gol boat ramp.  

The Australia Day breakfast will have been and gone by the time you 

read this newsletter.  

Future events include the camp out at Lake Cullulleraine in February 
and the Easter Rally in April. Please consider entering the Rally if you 

have not done so and support the Rally Committee to make this 25th 

Rally the best ever. It is always a lot of fun with like minded enthusi-

asts.  

Gas has been connected to the new stove and power will be con-

nected soon. 

Happy Motoring and all the best, 

Graeme  

Victoria 

Club Permit 

C H 1 9 6 6   

Could All Members Please Note! 

If you have a car on the Club Permit Scheme, It is your responsibility 

to ensure that your club permit are current. They are easily over-

looked. 
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Important for Members with NSW registered vehicles. 

 

The paperwork for NSW club registration can only be signed by the club members au-

thorised by the NSW authorities   

These members are Bob Jones and Robert Rigby.  

 

Please do not get your paperwork signed by those not authorised to do so. 

SWAP MEETS COMING UP…. 

SWAP MEETS 

These Swap Meets are listed on various sites/
publications, but it would pay to check before you load 
up and leave home. 

Victoria 

 

2025  

January  

 Centre State-Bendigo 18-19th 

 

South Australia  

 

2025  

February 

 McLaren Vale   2nd  
 Murray Bridge  16th 
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The Suggestion Box! 
In line with the idea bought up in the last committee meeting, members are 
welcome to put forward suggestions relating to any aspect of the club such 

as activities to do or places for runs. 

Suggestions can be left in the box provided at the 

club rooms. 

Services Guide: 

John Van Der Zweep has suggested we include a services guide listing places where members 

can go to for some of those hard to source parts or services. If anyone has had a great experi-

ence, you could forward the details to include them in this list. 

Auto Surplus many makes and models https://www.autosurplus.com.au 

Classic Carburetors Specializing in old carburetors https://www.classiccarbs.com.au 

Minor Magic Morris Minor https://www.minormagic.com.au 

Rubber Connection Many car parts not just rubber https://www.rubberconnection.com.au 

Rare Spares Many car parts for many makes and models https://www.rarespares.net.au/rarespares 

Henrys T & A Parts Ford Model T & A https://henrystaparts.com.au 

Classic Car Parts British car parts https://classiccarpartsaustralia.com.au 

Rays Early Dodge Parts Early Dodge parts https://raysearlydodgeparts.com.au 

Obsolete Auto parts Vintage car truck tractor https://www.obsoleteauto.com.au 

Yesteryear garage & parts  https://www.yesteryearparts.com.au 

Old Era Services, Austin Holden Ford. https://www.oldera.com.au 

Rare Parts, Datsun Hillman, Humber Valiant https://shop.rareparts.com.au 

TCR Carponents Ford flathead V8 parts https://www.tcrcarponents.com.au/engine-dress-up-hot-

rod-car-parts 

American Auto Parts https://www.allamericanautoparts.com.au 

Engine machining work. G&P Engine Reconditioners. 8th St Mildura 

Early Ford Parts: Dave Slater 0412593535 

TYRES 

https://www.antiquetyres.com.au 

https://www.stuckey.com.au/Tyres/Classic-Tyres/CatID/4/CLASSIC__VINTAGE 

https://www.vintagetyres.com/?srsltid=AfmBOooy7Vx04jNBOObBbDp4QjAJDZfz2OwgMevXjzBf_

KSIizH9FRqr 

https://www.oldworldtyres.com.au 

 

 

https://www.autosurplus.com.au
https://www.classiccarbs.com.au
https://www.minormagic.com.au
https://www.rubberconnection.com.au
https://www.rarespares.net.au/rarespares
https://henrystaparts.com.au
https://classiccarpartsaustralia.com.au
https://raysearlydodgeparts.com.au
https://www.obsoleteauto.com.au
https://www.yesteryearparts.com.au
https://www.oldera.com.au
https://shop.rareparts.com.au
https://www.tcrcarponents.com.au/engine-dress-up-hot-rod-car-parts
https://www.tcrcarponents.com.au/engine-dress-up-hot-rod-car-parts
https://www.antiquetyres.com.au
https://www.stuckey.com.au/Tyres/Classic-Tyres/CatID/4/CLASSIC__VINTAGE
https://www.vintagetyres.com/?srsltid=AfmBOooy7Vx04jNBOObBbDp4QjAJDZfz2OwgMevXjzBf_KSIizH9FRqr
https://www.vintagetyres.com/?srsltid=AfmBOooy7Vx04jNBOObBbDp4QjAJDZfz2OwgMevXjzBf_KSIizH9FRqr
https://www.oldworldtyres.com.au
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The Christmas Party 
The  Christmas get together was again very well attended again this year. Everyone left well fed 
thanks to all who chipped in under the capable guidance of Leonie. There were the most christmas-

sy lady, gent and kid as well as a visit from the big fella himself with presents for the kids. We were 

also treated to a singing performance from Olivia which 

was very well received. I wonder if she got the hippo? 
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Christmas lights run 
Some club members gathered at the boat ramp at Gol Gol for take away tea before embarking on a 
tour of the Christmas lights around Mildura and surroundings. The evening was quite pleasant with 

members bringing out some cars I personally had not seen before. As it is difficult to keep everyone 

together driving around in the dark, so members went their separate ways to tour the lights. 

Above: Dinner be-

fore departure. 

 

Left: Jerry and Karen 

East’s Triumph. 
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Above: Phil Muir’s 1935 Ford.  Below:  Keith and Zena Stewart’s Jeep 



 

10 

Australia Day at the Botanic Gardens 

When I signed the attendance sheet, I think I was about 25th, so there could have been around forty 

members altogether. Our club and the muscle car club meant that there was a great variety of vehi-
cles to check out. The morning was a pleasant social occasion  and the morning kept on giving as 

many of us moved onto Nitro Golf on 15th St for coffee. That place was humming when we got 
there, cars everywhere, we were lucky to find a park, we ended up on the nature strip out the front. 

Nitro Golf does very nice coffee and food. I would highly recommend it at any time. 

My impression was (and I may be wrong) but the overall numbers seemed a bit lower that previously 

even though there was strong support from the club members. Perhaps it was because we got there 

earlier than previously and had no worries getting a seat. 



 

11 
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Some things seen in our travels. 

Above:  On the way to Adelaide on New Years 

Day, I always check petrolspy.com.au to see 
where the cheapest fuel is and plan my stops 

around that. This time with fuel in Adelaide 
around the $1.89, Blanchetown was $1.69 so that 

was the planned fuel up place. Being New Years 
Day it appears that most of Adelaide was on the 

Murray with a large thirst for ice. The only way to 

store it was to wrap it up by the pallet and sell it 

as needed. 

 

Right: I know Victoria has a habit of nicking South 
Aus events, perhaps the Vic gov should grab this 

up until now unknown form of dog racing. It 
might help to balance the vandalised budget. I 

snapped this in Henley Square.  
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Minutes of the Mildura Vintage Vehicles Club Inc.  

Meeting 6th December 2024 at the Club Rooms 

Meeting was opened by President Graeme Skinner at 8pm. 

Graeme welcomed everyone to the meeting.      

Apologies: 

Apologies were received as per Apologies book page 67. 

Moved by Graeme Perry. Seconded by Daryl Beasy. Carried                                      

Visitors & Prospective New Members: Trevor Combe welcomed  

Ian Burrell and Greg Kelly (not present but arrived later) 

Bob and Donald Kay from South Australia 

Minutes of the previous meeting:            
Minutes of previous meeting held on 1st November 2024 as circulated in the Bulbhorn.             
Moved by Trevor Combe. Seconded by Marjory Kissick. Carried 

Business arising from minutes:  

 1.  Robert Rigby has been speaking to Kayleen Morello from the Holden Museum who is  
 emphatic that she did not receive a phone call or email from the British Car Club so     they must 
have had wrong contact details. Kayleen is always keen to arrange visits   from out of town people. 

Correspondence Inwards: 

1. Zeller updates 

2. Easter Rally 2025 entry forms 

3. Merbein South Motor Show - site map 

4. NSW Historic Motoring Association – Bulletin #18 AGM on 9th November 

5. Motors and Masterpieces - 22-24 November at Melbourne showgrounds 

6. Jade Benham MP - monthly newsletter 

7. Merbein South Motor Show - Thank you and feedback welcome 

8. Motors and Masterpieces - Silver Screen Classics to star 

9. Historic Winton - 48th Historic Winton on 24-25 May 2025 

10. NSW Historic Motoring Association - Bulletin #19 Minutes of AGM and Presidents report 

11. Royal Flying Doctor Service - donation request 

12. NSW Historic Motoring Association - Bulletin #20 

13. Robert Rigby - apology and Holden Museum update 

14. State Library of Victoria - confirmation of e-deposit of December Bulbhorn 

15. Wentworth Shire Council - framed A3 portrait of His Majesty King Charles ready for collection (shown to 
members) 

16. Jade Benham MP - monthly newsletter 

17. Gawler Vintage and Classic Vehicle Club - invitation to participate in 10th anniversary “Gawler to Barossa 
Veteran and Vintage Run” on 30th March 2025 

Newsletters from other Clubs –  23 electronic (uploaded to the website) and 5 Hard copy  

Correspondence Outwards:  

 

1. SMS messages to members re runs  

2. Wentworth Shire Council - request for framed A3 portrait of His Majesty King Charles 

3. Phil Grayling - accept and proceed with installation of gas stove and range hood 

4. December Bulbhorn to all members 

5. Wentworth Shire Council - thanks for photo 

Correspondence moved by Larry O’Bree. Seconded by Phil Roeszler. Carried 

REPORTS: 

Treasurer’s Report:   read by Rod Gleeson.  

Moved by Rod Gleeson. Seconded by Frank Wallace. Carried   
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Federation Report:  same as last month.  

 

Events Report: Phil Roeszler gave a report for the last 12 months. There have been approx 30 runs. He thanked 
those people who have attended. The events committee have tried to include Saturday, Sunday and mid week runs 
but sometimes events are on set days beyond our control. The committee has worked hard to make runs interesting 
and enjoyable. Different ideas from members are welcome. Phil thanked the team for helping out when he or Shane 
have been away.  He also thanked the Committee members for their input over the last 12 months. 

 

December 2024 

• Saturday 7th Christmas party at the clubrooms.  

• Tuesday 17th BYO Tea at Gol Gol Boat Ramp at 7pm then Christmas lights run. Coffee at Deakin Maccas 
afterwards.  

 

January 2025  

• Sunday 26th Aust Day breakfast at Inland Botanic Gardens  

February 2025  

• Friday 7th Meeting at Clubrooms 8pm start  

• Saturday 15th Lady’s day. 10am at clubrooms for morning tea. Bring a plate to share. Drive to Woodsies via 
Red Cliffs for Lunch.  

• Fri 21st to Sun 23rd Lake Cullulleraine camp out at Tranquil Waters with Saturday night Pizza night. Club 
members to supply a sweet to share. Day trips welcome. You will need to book (0488571675). The club needs 
numbers please.  

March 2025  

• Friday 7th Meeting at Clubrooms 8pm start  

• Sunday 16th Meet at Lock 11 at 9.30am for morning BYO tea. Then move to Shane and Vicki’s shed/stitch 
and bitch room. Then onto Phil and Sue’s for a BYO BBQ lunch.  

• Saturday 29th 9.30am Morning tea at club rooms, bring a plate to share then to Pooncarie for lunch. Depart 
clubrooms at 10.30.  

April 2025  

• Fri 18th to Mon 21st  Easter Rally 

 

Editor’s Report: nil 

VIC Permit Scheme Officer’s Report: Ken Andrews reported 

Leeanne Carr - 1985 Toyota Hiace van 

Robert Climas - 1998 Honda Shadow motorbike 

Larry O’Bree - 1926 Rugby Tourer 

Ken encouraged members to keep an eye out for renewal papers to make sure they are received. 

NSW Responsible Person’s Report: nil 

Property Report: Anne Gleeson read out names of members who have badges for collection.  

Welfare Report:  nil 

Building Committee: Graeme Skinner reported that new tiles have been put in the kitchen in preparation for the 
new stove. Phil Grayling will organise installation of the stove in January. 

Librarian:  Alan Hassett said there are plenty of books available to borrow. 

Historian: nil 

Publicity: nil 

Rally Committee: Carolyn Gowers reported only 17 entries so far. She encouraged members to enter and to spread 
the word amongst other Clubs if possible. 

Reports were moved by Shane Downes. Seconded by Peter Bullock. Carried 
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General Business:   
1. Daryl Beasy said the Lindner Classic Jaguar museum in Tanunda, South Australia is closing per-

manently this month. 

2. Graeme Skinner showed a poster advertising GT Radial tyres signed by Allan Moffatt with his 
photo and Ford cars. The poster was found in a shed tidy up and has been laminated. 

3. Christmas Party is tomorrow for those who have indicated their attendance. Commencing at 
5.30pm and cost of $12 per adult.  

 

The raffle was drawn by Graeme Skinner. 

Meeting was closed at 8.32pm followed by supper. 
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A Message From Our                   

Club VIC Permit Officer 

New Vehicles for VIC club permit scheme. 

All vehicles must have a certificate of roadworthiness plus photos for club records as  

Vicroads may request to see them.  

Hard copy photos required of your car: 

Front view 

Rear view 

Drivers position (Side on view with door open) 

Passenger side  

Drivers side 

Body and Engine numbers, stampings and plates or VIN number 

Present this information to the permit scheme officers, they will do the appropriate    

paperwork for Vicroads. 

Also remember to keep your old logbooks for 12 months.  

Members with vehicles on the Club Permit Scheme must re-

member to produce their vehicle log book (for the previous 

year) to the Club Permit Officer / Registrar when requesting 

club verification for the following permit period. 

If the log book is not produced, the permit renewal will not be 

signed! 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

Club Items Available                                   

From The Property Officer                                          
Stubby Holder                 $ 8.00                                    

Key Rings                         $  6.00                           

Car Badges        $ 15.00                      

Large Hat Badges             $  5.00                              

Cloth Badges             $  5.00                        

Caps               $ 13.00                          

Polo Shirts     $ 25.00                 

Polo Flash Shirts               $ 27.50                   

Polar Vests             $ 25.00                           

Polar Fleece             $ 35.00                          

Bumper Stickers               $ 1.00                            

Transfers             $ 1.00                        

Car Plates                        $ 15.00               

Name Badges                   $ 10.00                

Flags Large                       $120.00              

Flags Small                       $ 20.00 

 Change of Postal or Email Address 
 Any members wishing to update either their postal address or 

email address, are asked to email the Club Secretary at 

2014mvvc@gmail.com    
 If any difficulty is experienced receiving the Bulbhorn, please  

email the Secretary so your correct address can be  

recorded in club records. 

Here are the Kynaston kids modelling the club hats 

that are available for sale.  

mailto:2014mvvc@gmail.com
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Some outings you may like to consider. 
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Bulbhorn Advertisements for Sale/Purchase of Vehicles or Parts will attract a $15.00 fee for non members for 

three issues only Members Ads are free and will be advertised for 3 Issues then removed, unless resubmitted. 

Please note: Government legislation requires that we publish the registration number or the engine/chassis 

number and cash price of any vehicles that are offered for sale in this publication.  

Please Inform the editor if you sell or acquire what you have advertised in the Bulbhorn. Check your shed. Are 

there any unwanted spare parts? Help others restore their vehicles and advertise in this space. 

Disclaimer: Readers are advised that the views and opinions expressed in the Bulbhorn are solely the views and 

THE UNCLASSIFIED COLUMN 

Hi  MVVC members – we have a very reluctant sale – as we are buying an older house & we 
need to fund a few areas of refurbishment to get settled in … 
  
1974 model Kombi Camper Van, - some members would of seen the purple Kombi on the 
“Nangiloc Tavern run”.. 
1600cc engine, 
Currently on club rego, 
Fridge, Stove, Cupboards, & storage etc, 
Curtains on all windows in the rear area, 
Drives great on the road, & draws some looks & waves  , 
Includes new tins of paint for re-spray job, 
Some extras, eg new window winder handles, spare fan belts, heater duct hosing etc, 
Price $40,000  ONO 
(that’s what we paid for the Kombi when we bought it) & can’t drop too much lower, 
Genuine buyers only – thanks   .. 
1974 Volkswagon Kombi Camper 
Vin Number is CHN2342027245 
Club Rego “1872-HO” 
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FOR SALE: 

Own a piece of automotive history! 

This classic 1960 Volkswagen Beetle sedan in Ruby Red, is a perfect car for enthusiasts and collectors alike. 

Lovingly restored and mechanically maintained and a very regretful sale. 

Vehicle previously well known to Mildura Vintage Car Club members 

Year 1960 

Engine Smooth running 1200A (40 h.p.) 

Transmission 4 speed-manual 

Condition Two door, restored exterior and interior, new upholstery, clean exterior with slight 

authentic wear. 

Mileage Low for its age 55257 miles 

Engine/Chassis No 3809238 

Recently mechanically serviced and deemed roadworthy ready. 

Mechanic very willing to speak with any interested parties 

Asking price $19,500 ONO 

Please contact Club member 

Kaye Matthews 

kayematthews18@gmail.com 

0428993938 for details 
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Advertisers       
Club members - Please support our advertisers,                                                              

they support our Club and YOU  
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